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Alumni Spotlight: Hall of Fame

Congratulations to the newest members of the Saint Agnes
School/Arlington Catholic Hall of Fame (photographed below from left to
right): Dr. Adrienne Buuck Butler '64 (posthumously), Dr. Marie
Walsh Condon '90, and Tim Keefe '03.

Members of the SAS/AC community gathered on Saturday, April 29 in
the AC Gym to celebrate these three individuals and their amazing
accomplishments.

Quarter Century Society Induction

In conjunction with the Hall of Fame, we celebrated our newest members
of the Quarter Century Society, which recognizes our faculty and staff
members who have dedicated 25 years or more to SAS/AC.
Congratulations to Jacquie Billings P'20'22, Mike Foley, and Nate
Naughton '90 on achieving this milestone. We thank them for their
commitment and dedication to our school and students.




Campus Happenings

Matt Brown '23 Receives Horatio Alger Scholarship

Matt Brown '23 was awarded the Horatio Alger Scholarship and traveled
to Washington, DC from March 29 - April 2 to attend the 2023 National
Scholars Conference and 76th Annual Horatio Alger Awards. This is a
highly competitive scholarship, with only 106 juniors being selected
nationally for this honor.

Matt will be attending Purdue University in the fall. Congratulations,
Matt!




Upcoming Reunions

Class of 1 - 50th Reunion

Save the date and pass the word! We are planning a reception from 3-7
pm on Sunday, November 5 at Bear Hill Golf Club in Stoneham, MA.
More details coming soon. Please contact Lynne Lowenstein

at lynnelowenstein.ll@gmail.com, Mark Fallon

at markfallon77@gmail.com, or Larry Cronin at wxgo1@aol.com to
update your email or if you would like to help. See you there!

Class of 1974 - 50th Reunion
If you are interested in being a part of the planning committee for this

reunion, please be in touch with Bill at bdriscoll@lindenmeyrcentral.com
and/or Larry Barton at laurencebartonllc@gmail.com.

Class of 1983 - 40th Reunion
Date: Saturday, November 11, 2023

Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Mass Ave, Arlington, MA 02474
Time: 4:00pm-8:00pm
Contact: Sandra Sammarco at ssammarco@comcast.net

Class of 1998 - 25th Reunion




Date: TBD

Location: TBD

Time: TBD

Contact: Please contact Marielena Tecce at Mpto925@yahoo.com or
Jackie Salvucci at SalvucciJ @gmail.com

Reunions are held every 5 years so if your graduation year ends in

‘8 or ‘3 your reunion year is 2023. If you are actively planning or
interested in planning a class reunion that is not listed above, please
contact our Alumni Relations Ambassador, Sister Barbara McHugh, for
more information on how we can assist you!

Help Us Cross the Finish Line on Another Great Year!

As we close out our fiscal year, we are counting on your support to help
us cross the finish line! Your gift goes to work immediately to support
more than 700 students on our campus.

We hope we can count on you today! Click below to make a gift in any
amount.

Make a Gift!

Class Agents

We are in need of Class Agents for the following classes: 1965, 1966,
1968, 1973, 1976, 1981, 1986, 1991, 1993, 1994, 1997, 2003, 2004, 2005,
2012, 2021, 2022.

Click below if you are interested!

Become a Class Agent

Class Notes & In Memoriam

Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently
traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click below to submit a class note today!

Submit a Class Note



https://www.boostmyschool.com/orgs/achs/campaigns/achs-help-us-cross-the-finish-line-on-our-year
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ3rUyj1V5JfAiYRMiaWYNHWKekg0-5CXsidgku2lOUtXfWw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVzWlwUMj95E9W1facR71XQOmHqRuij-jXujubqxaQusJxbg/viewform?usp=sf_link

In Memoriam

If you are aware of a graduate of Saint Agnes School or Arlington
Catholic High School who has passed away, we would be most grateful if
you would kindly email Sister Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.
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